
April 29, 2022

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Chairwoman
House Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C., 20515

The Honorable Kay Granger
Ranking Member
House Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C., 20515

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Meadville Public Library project in fiscal year 2023.  The entity to receive 
funding is the Meadville Public Library located at 848 N Main Street, Meadville, PA 16335.

The funding will provide and allow for numerous renovations and improvements to the library.  The 
improvements include new lighting, windows, an updated HVAC system, and the addition of a conference room
in the Community Space.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.
Sincerely,

Mike Kelly
Member of Congress


